
Good Morning Georgetowne. Tuesday, January 24, 2023
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance.

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America and to the Republic for which it stands, 
one nation, under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 

WE WILL NOW PAUSE FOR A MOMENT OF SILENCE

As a mark of respect for the victims of the senseless acts of violence on January 21, 2023, in Monterey Park, California, the President of the United 

States orders that the flag shall be flown at half-staff until sunset, January 26, 2023.

● Girls volleyball will take on Parkview tonight at 4:30pm.  Good luck ladies!

● Morning band students please do not leave your instruments blocking the doorways in the hall. It is your responsibility to take them into your 

classroom once the school day begins.

● Good luck to our spelling bee contestants as they participate in the District 102 spelling bee tomorrow at 1pm.   

● 8th grade students, tomorrow morning is your tour of PCHS.   You will depart at 9:30am.

The Cool Tool for this week: 
Effort  

“Just try to be the best you can be; never cease trying to be the 
best you can be.  That’s in your power.”   --John Wooden

3rd Quarter Skill Focus: 
Be respectful towards others 

Remember Tiger’s, make it a grrrrrrrrrreat day!!

Today’s Lunch Menu:     
Chipped Beef On a Biscuit
Mixed vegetables
Milk & Fruit

Tuesday’s Breakfast Menu:
Cereal
Stuffed Hash Brown
Fruit & MIlk


